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TO: Steven Contente, Town Administrator
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FROM: Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police
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SUBJECT:

David Fierabend, The Franklin LLC., 195 Franklin Street—Request for
Dancing and Entertainment License

Mr. Contente;

Lt. Roman Wozny has reviewed the petition, and | agree with his
recommendation. Please see attached.

Respectfully mitted,
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TOWN COUNCIL

MAY 11 2022

MEETING




Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

MEMORANDUM

TO : CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH  DATE: 05-04-2022
VIA : PROPER CHANNELS

FROM : LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

SUBJECT :DAVID FIERABEND, THE FRANKLIN LLC, dba 195 FRANKLIN
REQUEST FOR ENTERTAINMENT LICENSE

Sir,

David Fierabend of Franklin LLC dba 195 Franklin is requesting an entertainment license for his
restaurant. Mr. Fierabend is in the process of purchasing this restaurant, which is located at 195
Franklin Street. 195 Franklin Street is situated on the corner of Franklin Street and Chilton
Street which is a residential area.

I spoke to Mr. Fierabend regarding this petition request. Mr. Fierabend is looking for approval
to have a guitar player inside his restaurant located on the west side of the seating area. Mr.
Fierabend will take steps to ensure that the Town’s noise ordinance is not violated.

After speaking to Mr. Fierabend and reviewing this petition, there is no known reason for denial
of this Entertainment License, however, I do recommend a 6-month review be conducted to
ensure that the noise level created is not negatively affecting the residents living in close
proximity to the restaurant.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt Roman \/\/.ozwyi

Lieutenant Roman Wozny




